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Emmaus Catholic Primary School has a commitment to the care, 
safety and wellbeing of children. 

 
 
 
 
 

Last weekend I experienced my first Sacred Heart, Emmaus, Cana fair! It was 
amazing! It was such a wonderful celebration of community coming together to 
support the children across our Parish. Thank you to the many people that 
donated goods, bought raffle tickets, spent money and gave of their time to 
support this venture. I was also very impressed by the wonderful talents of our 
Emmaus Idol contestants. Your ability to perform in front of the large crowd was 
very courageous and your confidence shone through. Congratulations to 
everyone involved.  
 

Yesterday, I travelled into the Catholic Leadership Centre to watch five of our 
teachers present their learning to other schools from around Melbourne at a 
symposium about teaching writing. I was very proud of their presentation and 
the learning they have led the rest of the teaching team in. Our children’s writing 
has benefitted from their great leadership in this area. Congratulations to Briana, 
Sarah, Brad, Persis and Chiara. They will continue to work with the entire 
teaching team on this venture as part of our school improvement plan.  
 

Tonight we welcome our 2020 prep parents and new parents to our school. They 
will attend a meeting in our hall and then tour our school. It is very exciting to 
welcome a new cohort of families into our Emmaus family. Together, we will 
ensure we welcome them so that they feel they belong to this magnificent 
community.  
 

Have a great week, 
 

Jackie 

 AMAZING TALENT AT EMMAUS IDOL 

The winners were:  
Junior School: 1st Chanel and Katya, 2nd Fordy and Samantha S, 3rd Chloe 
Middle School: 1st Shurithy, 2nd David, Patrick & Vonaal and 3rd Alana 
Senior School:  1st Danielle tied with Yohann, Jayden, Kyan and Nicholas. 2nd 
Emma, Lara, Poppy and Eleanor and 3rd Aidan 
Well Done! 

                                                                                                                             

Thursday 21st November, 2019 
 



 CONGRATULATIONS 
To the Fair Raffle winners. 
1st - Regan Family, 2nd - Handley Family,  3rd - Yadav Family 
4th - Zueleta Family, Bui Family & 6th Marson family. 
 

  

Today’s Mass was prepared by 1B who talked about how we can help each other.  
Next week’s Mass will be prepared by 1S.  All families welcome. 

 
 

BOOKCLUB  
Flyers went home last week. All orders must be completed online.   
No cash orders to be sent to school. Orders close on Friday 22nd November. 

 
 

HOT DOG LUNCH DAY - Friday 29th November.  
 

NOVEMBER 2019 

21 Preps/New Families  2020  
Information & Tour  6.30pm 

29 Hot Dog Lunch  

DECEMBER 2019 

9 Graduation mass at 7.00pm 

10 Orientation Day Yr 1 - Yr 6  

12 School Concert 7.00pm 

13 Year 6 Students finish 3.00 pm 

17 Prep - Year 1 Students finish Term 4 
1.00pm 

18 Prep 2020 Orientation  
9.30am - 10.30am 






